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Senator Mason Concedes to SheriƯ Diggs  

 

I just got oƯ the phone with Senator Mason. I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
him for his years of service to the Peninsula. It is not easy being a public servant, and while 
we may disagree on many issues, the foundation of our democracy is when individuals of 
diƯering views come together to work for their community. I look forward to working for the 
families of the Peninsula and will strive to represent everyone to the best of my ability. As 
your next representative, I am dedicated to making our community a better place for all,  

 

Sincerely, SheriƯ (Ret.)  

 

Danny Diggs  
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